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December 2009 Meeting

                           DATE:   Friday, December 18th, 2009

       LOCATION:    Wayne Alarm

                              424 Essex Street Lynn, MA 
                           TIME:   Italian Buffet served at 1830 hrs.

                                                              Meeting at 2000 hrs.

                  PROGRAM:   An Evening with Bill Conway

Program

Member and retired Lynn Deputy Chief William Conway will be our guest and he will be presenting a program on another aspect of Lynn city history. Also Director David Parr will be presenting photos. This meeting is for members and applicants only. Please RSVP if you are attending so a proper count can be maintained for the buffet. Please respond to Secy. Mike Kass’s e-mail at michaelkass@rcn.com

Please note that parking is very limited and carpooling is encouraged! Parking is available in Wayne Alarms lot and a lot on the side street.

November 2009 Meeting

Members enjoyed a presentation by our guest speaker and member Bill Noonan and his presentation of the B.F.D. in action. Chief of Department Keating was elected as an Honorary member of the Association, and addressed those present on the state of Boston Fire Department and upcoming plans.
Meeting Cancellations

As we enter the winter months, the Membership is reminded that if a meeting is to be cancelled for inclement weather, an announcement will be made of Citywide Radio System. In addition e-mails will be sent out. 
Membership

The Board of Directors at the November Board meeting has offered Ed Girard and Don Beliveau  Exempt Status.

Congratulations to member Jeff Brown on his appointment as Principal Operator of the Salem Fire Alarm Office.

Websites of Interest
If you haven’t seen this website for Boston Fire Alarm Box locations, give it a try, it is truly impressive! Point your browser to: http://bostonfirebox.com/
And try this You tube video of the Boston Fire Department in action http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VRStACS8Pyc
Lets not forget Mike Boynton’s website for fire apparatus: www.massfiretrucks.com
Bus Trip

Save the date of Saturday May 22, 2010, (which by the way is the 46th anniversary of the Bellflower Street conflagration) this is the date of the bi-annual bus trip. This year we will journey to the Hartford, Ct. for a tour of the apparatus and facilities of the HFD.  A slide show video from various fires in Hartford over the years can be seen at this website: http://www.ten7tyfive.com/Hartford-Fire-Department/HFD-Were-10-2/9588628_eLiVJ#645578477_KtuL4-A-LB . Check it out.
2012 Centennial Celebration

The 100th anniversary of the Association is two years away in 2012. Plans are under way to celebrate this milestone event. Any member who is interested in serving on the committee is asked to see any member of the Board of Directors.

Reminders

Meeting and buffet Friday December 18th Wayne Alarm 424 Essex Street Lynn. Please RSVP if attending to the Secretary. This is for members and applicants only!

Holiday Season

The Board of Directors wishes all members a very Happy Holiday and best wishes for a very happy 2010!
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Owen Carrigan
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